
From: Fran Liggett  
Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2013 2:34 PM 
To: Lysynski, Heather 
Subject: Fugitive Slave Chapel 
 
Hidden History of Hamilton Road Group 
  
Clair and Members, Planning and Environment Committee 
c/o Heather Lysynski 
City Clerk's Office 
London City Hall  
London, ON  N6A 4L9 
  
April 14, 2013 
  
Dear Members 
  
During the International Figure Skating Championships, London's heritage was important 
enough to be the subject of an outdoor slideshow. We wanted to present our history to 
our visitors. Before the closing ceremonies could take place, the City was once again debating 
whether a major element of that history should be destroyed. Fortunately, a plan has been 
created to preserve the building at 275 Thames Street by moving it to Grey Street. The Hidden 
History of Hamilton Road group endores this plan and believes that any and all efforts to 
support it are to be commended. Any help your Committee can provide would be greatly 
appriciated. 
  
Sincerely 
  
Steven Liggett 
Chair Hidden History of Hamilton Road Committee 
 

jbunn
Text Box


	From: Fran Liggett  Sent: Sunday, April 14, 2013 2:34 PM To: Lysynski, Heather Subject: Fugitive Slave Chapel



